


The committee reviewed the PRC draft memo in relation to reports that focus on key 

questions. It then reviewed the Student Life Report, reading their responses, looking at 

the external tool they’ll be using, and discussing what type of feedback and response 

might be given to their work.  

 

6. Other Business 

A report and discussion of the New England Educational Assessment Network’s 

webinar “Where is Equity in the Program Review Cycle?” will be had by the committee 

in the Spring.  

 

Meeting adjourned: 11:36am 


